
 
 

  
 

 
Introduction 
People who play team sports can now meet to train together and do things like conditioning and 
fitness sessions, but they must be in wholly separate groups of no more than 6, including coach,  
and must remain 2m apart at all times.   
 
The RFL state that the return to training is completely voluntary and no player should feel 
pressurised into attending training sessions. 
 
The club must comply with the latest government advice on Covid-19 at all times.  The advice on a 
safe return to play in Community Rugby described here is based on Government and RFL 
guidance. 
 
The phased return of outdoor sport and recreation is now 
permitted, providing strict social distancing guidelines are 
followed.  Virtual training should continue where possible as 
this is the easiest way to ensure social distancing rules are met.   
 

 
 

 
The practice of ball skills, such as passing and kicking, is allowed, but equipment sharing should be 
kept to a minimum.  Instruction on hygiene should be reinforced throughout the training session.   

 
When to Come to Training 
Players should not attend training if they have a high temperature, a new persistant cough, or 
recent loss of taste or smell; the RFL have advised that anyone displaying general cold and flu 
symptoms should stay at home. If it is within 14 days of anyone at home showing these symptoms, 
players must not attend training.  Players who are classed as clinically extremely vulnerable or live 
with somebody that is, are advised to stay at home.   

Travel To and From Training 
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